
   

 

 

INFORMATION LETTER 

 

We invite You to take part in the III Russian Congress on gerontology and geriatrics 

with international participation, which will be held in Moscow on may 16 - 20, 2019.  

The Congress will be held with the support of the European society of geriatric 

medicine (European Geriatric Medicine Society, EuGMS) with the participation of leading 

experts in the field of gerontology and geriatrics from Russia, Armenia, Belgium, great 

Britain, Holland, Italy, Israel, Norway, USA, France, Japan, freelance geriatric subjects of 

the Russian Federation, representatives of the departments of social protection of 

population, non-profit organizations, charities and social businesses. 

Main topics of the Congress: 

 organization of geriatric care; 

 prevention and management of urgent geriatric conditions; 

 problems of diagnosis, prevention and management of senile asthenia, and 

other geriatric syndromes; 

 treatment of chronic non-communicable diseases in the elderly and old age; 

 international experience in the prevention, diagnosis and treatment of 

dementia; 

 national programmes for the prevention of falls and fractures; 

 geriatrics in Oncology; 

 nutrition and nutrition in old age; 

 rational pharmacotherapy and deprescribing in geriatrics. 

The program of the event will present the latest achievements in the field of 

gerontology and geriatrics, the organization of geriatric services in different countries, in 

the format of interactive discussions will discuss new scientific data and clinical aspects of 

the management of elderly patients. 

The program of the Congress includes an educational block for nurses and social 

workers. 

The Congress is included in the plan of scientific and practical activities of the 

Ministry of health of the Russian Federation, the Department of health of Moscow. 

The Congress is an educational event, the application for accreditation of full-time 

education is submitted to the Coordination Council for the development of continuous 

medical and pharmaceutical education of the Ministry of health of Russia. 

New knowledge, fruitful discussions and interesting communication are waiting for 

you. 

Detailed information about the Congress and terms of participation can be found on 

the website: http://geriatrics-conf.ru. 


